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Partner Steven Paul McSloy to Speak at the Consulate General of Ireland on
“Native Americans and the Irish: Historic and Continuing Connections”
May 30, 2018

Carter Ledyard Partner Steven Paul McSloy, who is the Department chair of CLM's Native American Practice Group and a professor of American
Indian Law, will be speaking on Native Americans and the Irish: Historic and Continuing Connections, which will take place on June 12th at 5:30
p.m. at the Consulate General of Ireland in New York City. Admission to the event is free. Please join Steve and RSVP

at https://www.eventbrite.com/e/native-americans-and-the-irish-tickets-46545214991.
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